
January 6, 2014

LEGAL DEPARTMENT

City of La Crosse, Sixth Floor City Hall
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, Wl 54601

Ph: 608.789.7511 Fax: 608.789.7390

Email: attomey@cityoflacrosse.org

Stephen F. Matty

City Attorney

Krista A. Gallager
Deputy City Attorney

Mr. Matthew J. Miller

403 Caledonia St

La Crosse Wl 54603

RE: Application for Taxi Operator License

Dear Mr. Miller

Pursuant to your request, please be advised that the appeal regarding the denial of your
application for a taxi operator's license has been scheduled to be heard before the
Judiciary and Administration Committee on Tuesday, February 4, 2014 at 6:45 p.m.
This hearing will take place at City Hall located at 400 La Crosse Street.

Please let me know if you have any questions prior to this hearing.

Very truly yours,

oQ>

Brenda Buddenhagen
Paralegal
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CC: Stephen F. Matty - City Attorney
Sgt. Drew Gavilos - La Crosse Police Department
CM Robert Seaquist - Chair of Judiciary and Administration Committee


